
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 23rd January 

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Learning the alternative
sounds for oa – oa/oe/o-e 
/ow

Spelling the ‘o’ sound ‘a’ 
(watch, what)

English Writing fact sheets about 
different planets using our
sentence skills

Planning and writing our 
own story about an 
adventure in the Arctic

Maths Using a number line to 
compare and estimate 
numbers

Finding, making and 
adding equal groups –
beginning of multiplication

Topic Making our own version of 
Van Gogh’s A Starry Night

Working in the style of 
Paul Klee
Investigation – how can we 
keep ice frozen the longest?

Highlights this week:
We are all looking at different artists this week –
Year 1 have been looking at Van Gogh, and Year 2 
have been researching Paul Klee. Year 2 have 
enjoyed using paint and cut outs to create 
skylines, and Year 1 have been looking at 
Sunflowers by Van Gogh.
Coming up:
Teacher Clubs start this week
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